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January 23, 2012 
 
John Pisarski 
President and CEO 
CPA International Investigations Inc. 
268 - 19567 Fraser Hwy 
Surrey, BC  
V3S 9A4 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Pisarski: 
 
I write to express my sincere thanks for the excellent work your company has done for the UBC 
Law Innocence Project. Since we began this program 5 years ago, we have used a number of 
private investigation companies but none have been as reliable and professional as CPA has 
been. You are now the first private investigation company we turn to when we have a new case 
or new issue that needs attention.  It is always a pleasure to work with you and Heather and we 
have been truly impressed with the work of Steve Holotuk on the file to which he is assigned. I 
hope that we can continue to work together in the future and I have no doubt that your services 
will be instrumental in the success of our post-conviction reviews. 
 
Thank you very much for your good work. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tamara Levy 
Barrister and Solicitor 
Director, UBC Law Innocence Project 
  
 


